To:          Dr. Carl Parker, Chair
From:     Dosse Toulaboe

Subject:  Reassigned Time II - Spring 2006

Date:       October 2, 2006

I hereby provide the report of achievements for the spring 2006 reassigned time. As you will recall, the reassigned time was requested to finalize three papers: “The Asian crisis: How overvalued was the Thai Baht?, “Real exchange rate misalignment and economic growth”, and “Inflation under different exchange rate regimes”.

 I am pleased to report that the research drafts were finalized. I even worked ahead of schedule and was able to publish the research on “Real Exchange Rate Misalignment and Economic Growth” in the Southwestern Economic Review. The work on the “Asian Crisis: How Overvalued was the Thai Baht” is about to be submitted to a journal. I also plan to submit later to a journal the final draft of “Inflation under different exchange rate regimes”.

Thank you again for all the support you have given to my research agenda.

